
 

Mar. 31st, 2009 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Reviewing Engineer 
 

RE: Request for Class II Permissive Change on FCC ID: K44378600 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
We wish to achieve the following outcome, by way of a Class II Permissive Change, shown 
below. 
 
Change frequency tolerance from ±2.0 ppm to ±1.0 ppm. There are no changes to the circuitry 
and the test data, reported when certification is granted, supports it. 
 
Please contact me if you require any additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                
                                     Tamaki Shimamura 
                                     Communications Equipment Division  
                                     Kenwood Corporation 

 
1-16-2, Hakusan, Midori-ku, Yokohama-shi, Kanagawa, 226-8525 Japan 


